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Western Virginia EMS Council 
Report from the Governor’s EMS Advisory Board 

 
 
There was considerable discussion regarding the H1N1 influenza virus and 
its potential impact on emergency medical services.  The Office of EMS is 
coordinating train-the-trainer programs for respirator fit-testing. 
 
Recent legislation created a new seat on the Virginia Board of Health for 
an EMS Advisory Board representative.  There was considerable discussion on 
recommendations for that seat.  [Since the advisory board meeting, three 
names have been submitted for consideration for this seat on the Board of 
Health.  In order of preference, the Advisory Board is recommending Gary 
Critizer, Allen Yee, M.D, and Bruce Edwards.] 
 
The Office of EMS has awarded a contract to Image Trends, Inc. to develop 
new web-based PPCR software for the collection of patient care reports.  
When finished, the software will be provided to all EMS agencies, free-of-
charge.  Additionally, Virginia has been awarded a Department of Homeland 
Security grant to purchase ruggidized laptops for licensed EMS Transport 
vehicles.  List of grant awards should be available prior to the Council 
meeting. 
 
There are efforts currently underway to update the Statewide EMS plan.  
More information will be forthcoming in the future, but if you have any 
suggestions or ideas that you may have for the plan, please let me know. 
 
Thank you for your confidence in me to represent the Council on the 
Advisory Board.  Should you have any questions, comments or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Wagoner 
 
 




